
Budget, Finance & Administration Committee Minutes 

May 19, 2020 
 

A video recording of this meeting is available at www.oconeesc.com.  Meetings have been live-streamed beginning January 17, 2017.  Brought to you by 
Your Oconee. 

MINUTES 
BUDGET, FINANCE & ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE 

May 19, 2020 
 

 

MEMBERS, ALL OCONEE COUNTY COUNCIL 

Mr. John Elliott, District I, Chairman 

Mr. Wayne McCall, District II 

                 Mr. Julian Davis, District IV 

  Mr. Paul Cain, District III 

  Mr. Glenn Hart, District V 
 

 

  The Oconee County Budget, Finance & Administration Committee met Tuesday, 

May 19, 2020 at 4:30 PM in Council Chambers, Oconee County Administrative Offices, 415 South 

Pine Street, Walhalla, SC with all Committee members present, as well as County Administrator 

Amanda F. Brock, County Attorney David Root, and Clerk to Council Katie D. Smith present. 
  

Press: Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, notice of the meeting, date, time, place 

of meeting and agenda were posted on the bulletin board at the County Administrative Offices, 415 

South Pine Street, Walhalla, SC, and the County Council website [www.oconeesc.com/council].  In 

addition, it was made available [upon request] to the newspapers, radio stations, television stations 

and concerned citizens.   

 

Members of the press present: None 
   

Call to Order: 
Mr. Elliott called the meeting to order at 4:30 p.m.   

 

Approval of Minutes           
Mr. Davis made a motion, seconded by Mr. Hart, approved 5 – 0, to approve the May 5, 2020 minutes 

as presented. 

 

Discussion Items 
 

Continued FY2020-2021 School District of Oconee [SDOC] Budget Presentation 

 

Ms. Gloria Moore addressed the Committee utilizing a PowerPoint presentation entitled “School 

District of Oconee County FY2020-2021” [copy filed with backup materials] and gave a brief 

presentation. 

 

Discussion continued to include topics related to change in FILOT agreements, Duke Energy 

appeal, and requesting to maintain the level of revenue for next year at the same dollar amount or 

the amount of the millage. 

 

Mr. Elliott thanked the School District of Oconee County [SDOC] and the School Board for 

realizing this is hard times for our citizens as businesses try to reopen and as our citizens try to get 

back to a new normal. 

 

FY2020-2021 Oconee County Budget Discussion 

Ms. Brock addressed the Committee utilizing a PowerPoint presentation entitled “Oconee 

County Administrator’s Recommended Budget for the year ending June 30, 2021” and a 
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handout entitled “Oconee County Administrator’s Recommended Budget FY2020-2021” and 

“Budget FY 2020-2021 General Fund Changes from Prior” [copies of each filed with backup 

materials] and gave a brief presentation. 

 

Discussion continued to include the following topics: 

 Fees for Rock Quarry 

 No additional tax burden with this budget 

 Building Codes Department 

 

Mr. McCall left the meeting during this discussion. 

 

Other Business 

None at this meeting. 

 

Adjourn   

Mr. Hart made a motion, approved unanimously, to adjourn the meeting at 5:38 p.m. 

 
        Respectfully Submitted: 

 

        ____________________ 

Katie D. Smith 

Clerk to Council 
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